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Dear Addenbrooke Classical Family,

We are halfway through the fall semester of 2024. That statement causes me to pause and reflect on how we
started the year with all the energy, optimism, and excitement that often accompany new beginnings. I’m also
looking forward to the holidays on the horizon.

It’s not the act of starting that is impressive; it’s the ability to sustain our efforts and finish well. This requires
enduring the grind, developing grit, and maintaining the self-discipline needed to succeed. We have a great
opportunity to build our own character while helping our students build theirs over the next nine weeks. We are in
this together!

John Byrne
Principal

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

High School Calendar of Events

October 29: Fall Festival/Trunk or Treat Street at the PreK-8 Building, 5:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

November 1: No School

November 5 - 8: High School Leaders to Outdoor Lab at Id-Ra-Ha-Je.

November 7: Prospective Parent Meeting, K8 Campus at 6:00 p.m., High School at 6:45 p.m.

November 8: High School Picture Retakes Order here.

November 11: Veterans Day Assembly at the PreK-8 Building 8:15 a.m. (See More Info Below)

November 11 - 15: MCR #2 Science

November 12: Board of Directors Workshop 5:00 p.m., Meeting 6:00 p.m.

November 14: High School Sports Banquet 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. (Invitation Only)

November 18: High School Basketball Tryouts

November 22: High School Thanksgiving Dinner and Senior Picture Deadline. (See Info Below)

November 25 - 29: Thanksgiving Break

Veterans Day Assembly

On November 11th, following the Veterans Day assembly at the PreK-8 building, the ACA student
government will be hosting a breakfast for veterans and their families. Please click this link to donate. All
breakfast items must be delivered by Friday, November 8th. Thank you!

http://www.studio5portraits.preorderphotos.com/?AccessCode=Y36CW4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4CA5A622A0F8C61-52671441-veterans


A Message from the Yearbook Committee: Senior pictures must be received digitally by November 22nd

in order to be featured in the yearbook. Please email pictures to Jennifer Crittenden

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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